
Want a different sized wheelie bin?
Some residents are finding smaller bins helps with storing them off the pavement and that they take up
less space. Most bins are 240 litre ones (on the left), but if you want, you can ask the council to
replace it with a smaller 140 litre bin if you feel you don’t need the 240 sized bin:

 call the Council’s service centre on 020 7926 9000 and select option 1 to speak to an operator, or
 email StreetCareCallCentre@lambeth.gov.uk , although we find the phone gets a faster response!

Give your name and full address, and take a note of the reference number. They will normally give
you a target date when they aim to replace the bin by. You may want to put a note on which bin you
want replaced!
If you have any problems or questions, speak to us as your local councillors - 7793 9093 or 7582 4158
or email  rbanks@lambeth.gov.uk; fgray@lambeth.gov.uk; asawdon@lambeth.gov.uk

- Rob Banks, Faye Gray and Andrew Sawdon, Oval Ward Councillors

Note that Lambeth only provide their
bins in grey - this photo is just to give
you an idea of the different bin sizes.
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